
The High St, Two Mile Ash, 

Milton Keynes MK8 8NA 

Tel: 01908 561366 

 

 
Wednesday 23 July 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming change to the pricing of our breakfast club 

and after school club services. 

Due to increasing operational costs, we have made the difficult decision to adjust the fees for 

breakfast club and after-school club. Effective from 3 September the new prices will be as 

follows: 

 

Breakfast club (all sessions include breakfast) 

• £5.25 from 7:45am – 8:40am 

After School Club 

• £7.00 for a half session (3:10pm – 4:30pm) 
• £14.00 for a full session (4:30pm – 6pm) 

 

Please understand that this change is not intended to generate profit. The adjustment is 

necessary to cover the rising expenses associated with providing high-quality care and activities 

for your children. These costs include staff salaries, supplies, food and other essential resources 

that ensure the safety and enrichment of the students in our care. 

We are committed to maintaining the high standards of our after-school club and believe that 

this adjustment is essential to continue delivering the level of service and support your children 

deserve. 

 

We understand that any increase in fees can be a concern for families, and we are here to 

address any questions you may have regarding this change. Please do not hesitate to contact us 

if you require further information or assistance. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Kind Regards 

 

Jamie Ainscow 

Headteacher 


